May 2015
Cury C of E VA Primary school – a small school with BIG ideas!
Since our last report we have been focussing on the outcome of our Ofsted inspection.  We now have an Ofsted action plan and the governors and staff have been working hard to implement it.
[bookmark: _GoBack]Our outside classroom is nearly built and we are looking forward to using it after half-term.  Once the classroom is fully erected we will be holding a ‘ground-force’ type day where we when we would like to invite members of the community to come and help landscape and plant our garden area. (Date to follow!) 
Our topics this term are ‘Jack in the Beanstalk’ in Foundation, ‘The Senses’ in KS1 & in ‘No Way Back’ in KS2.  
We will be taking Ks2 on their residential trip to the Roseland in July and Ks1 pupils on a day trip to Newquay Zoo. 
We are currently working with MADE (Music & Dance in Education) & residents of Poldu Nursing home on a project about fairy stories.  This will culminate in a dance, drama and musical piece to be performed here in the school grounds in July.
Our summer extra-curricular activities have already begun.  Our Ks2 pupils are enjoying sailing and soon will be having surfing lessons again on Poldu beach! The whole school is also having cricket coaching sessions as part of their PE provision.
Our summer fayre will be held on July 11th at 1-4pm.  All are welcome!
Our Cury Cubs (rising 3 year old provision) continues to grow.  However, we are always looking for new pupils.  If there are pupils who have turned 3 years they are eligible to 15 funded hours/week.  Please contact the school office for further details.
We still have our school minibus and this can be hired out to the community at a cost of 60p/mile + diesel. Contact secretary@cury.cornwall.sch.uk for details.

